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September 28, 2015 

The City Council of Lenoir City met in its regularly scheduled meeting at 7:00 P.M.  Mayor Aikens and 

the following Councilmen were present:  Henline, Hines, Shields, Simpson and Wampler.   Councilman 

Johnson was absent.  James W. Wilburn, III., Maggie Hunt, and Amber Scott-Kelso were also present. 

A motion was made by Wampler seconded by Shields to approve the minutes of the September 14, 2015 

City Council meeting.  The following vote was recorded:  Henline, Hines, Shields, Simpson and Wampler 

Voting AYE.  Johnson Absent. 

A motion was made by Henline seconded by Shields to add agenda item #3 to the          

September 28, 2015 agenda.  The following vote was recorded:  Henline, Hines, Shields, Simpson and 

Wampler Voting AYE.  Johnson Absent. 

Mayor Aikens asked for comments from citizens regarding an item/items on the agenda. 

A motion was made by Shields seconded by Simpson 

recommendation regarding the expenditure from the Drug Fund for $2,316.00 for taser 

magazines and cartridges from Gulf State Distributors for use in the Police Department.  The 

following vote was recorded:  Henline, Hines, Shields, Simpson and Wampler Voting AYE.  Johnson 

Absent. 

A motion was made by Wampler seconded by Hines to approve the $12,800.00 proposal from McCarty 

Holsaple McCarty for additional work on the War Memorial Building.  The following vote was recorded:  

Henline, Hines, Shields, Simpson and Wampler Voting AYE.  Johnson Absent. 

A motion was made by Simpson seconded by Shields to approve the contract with LCUB for the amount 

of $6,813,112.38 regarding the Lenoir City Event Center.  The following vote was recorded:  Henline, 

Hines, Shields, Simpson and Wampler Voting AYE.  Johnson Absent. 

Mayor Aikens asked for comments from citizens regarding an item/items not on the agenda. 

Motion was made by Wampler and seconded by Hines to approve all bills and accounts to be 

paid when properly approved and funds available. The following vote was recorded:  Henline, Hines, 

Shields, Simpson and Wampler Voting AYE.  Johnson Absent. 

Motion was made by Henline and seconded by Hines to adjourn the September 28, 2015 

meeting.  The following vote was recorded:  Henline, Hines, Shields, Simpson and Wampler Voting 

AYE.  Johnson Absent. 

 

 

 

_________________________________  ___________________________________ 
James W. Wilburn, III., Recorder/Treasurer  Tony R. Aikens, Mayor 




